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 Community & 
Connections 

Make new friends, but keep the old. One is silver, the other is gold.  
12th Anniversary ~ A Gala Celebration!  
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Laureen Mody, Ann Byrne, Holly Wright-Warren, Kathy Gebbia and Roseanne Forslund 

Ann Newton, Marie Lutz and Cora Martin;  

Trygve Hansen and Norris Browne  

Gordon Nugent and Ann Fiteni share 

a laugh.   

On April 22, nearly 100 guests enjoyed perfect weather, reconnecting  

with old friends and making new ones. Ambler Farm was filled with 

smiling faces as Sally welcomed 15 new members and one volunteer.  
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  Mark Your Calendar for May Events  

Men will meet at Orem’s Diner.  Feel free to 

bring a guest.  For information: 203-762-2600 

Men’s Monthly Breakfast   
Tuesday, May 10, 9 AM  

Ladies Book Club 

Lunch Tuesday, May 11 

12 PM at Comstock  

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

RSVP:  203-762-2600  

 Medicare benefits related to palliative 

and hospice care 

•   Quality of life:  what makes a good day 

•   Communication with doctors and family 

•   Dispelling myths and addressing  

     discomfort  

Reservations  

recommended:  

203-762-2600 

Wednesday, May 18 -  9 AM 

Janet Atherton, Clarinet; Ralph Kirmser, 

Oboe; Rosemary Dellinger, Bassoon; Kerry 

Walker, Flute; Marjorie Callaghan, French 

Horn; and appearance by New York City  

pianist Kay Cynamon.  

For more information, please contact,      

Janet Johnson at 203-762-2600.         

Suggested donation: 

$20 Adults/$10 Students  

A special fundraising concert… 

Sounds of Spring   

Sunday May 22   

5 - 6:15 PM  
WEPCO  

Reception to follow 

Connecticut’s own  

Madera Winds—                                            

Ladies are invited to discuss this month’s 
book, "News of the World," and bring 
their lunch. Immediately afterwards at 
1:15 PM everyone is invited to enjoy the 
award-winning movie with Tom Hanks.   

Untermyer Park and Gardens 

Day Trip and Lunch  

Join us for a special day trip to Yonkers, NY.  
Explore the magnificent historic 43-acre 
park, located on the Hudson River. Dine at 
a nearby restaurants. Carpools depart at   
9 AM. Free admission. Rain date:  May 19  

Palliative Care, Hospice Care  

and Advance Care Planning  

Tuesday, May 24 - 3 PM  
Comstock Community Center 
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August Events and Member News  

www.stayathomeinwilton.org 
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 www.stayathomeinwilton.org Member News and News to Use  

 

 

 

Welcome 

Fifteen  

New Members 

New Volunteer  

Linda Baumstein 

Donna Davis  

Roseanne Forslund 

Kathy Gebbia  

Bette E. Gollrad  

Steven Gottschalk 

Linnea Greig  

Jim & Linda Kaylor 

Rosemarie Malcarney 

Cora Martin  

Jacky McCoy 

Laureen Mody 

Frank Palmer   

Holly Wright-Warren  

Mary Norman  

 

A BIG thank you to ALL 
our wonderful members, 
volunteers and board 
members who served 
and donated appetizers 
and drinks to make our    
12th Anniversary Party   
a huge success! 

President Sally Maraventano Kirmser 

pictured with RBC Managing Director 

Dodd Koeckert, sponsor of our              

spectacular12th Anniversary Party.   

June 1 - October 26, Wednesdays 12 - 5 PM                                                 

Wilton Town Green, 101 Old Ridgefield Road         

Stay at Home in Wilton 
would also like to thank   
Angela and Joe Agoglia    
of Angela Mia for their  
generous donation of our 
fabulous Anniversary cake.   



 

ADVISORY  

BOARD 
 

Sharon Bradley 

Richard Dubow 

John Foster 

Hal Higby 

Judy Higby 

Dick King 

Dodd Koeckert 

Peg Koellmer 

Ann Newton 

 Theresa Santoro 

Dr. Maura L. Sparks 

 Catherine Stroup 

Chris Stroup 

 

Administrative Staff 

Janet Johnson  
Executive Coordinator 

 

Debbie Louis 
Membership &  

Publicity Director   

P.O. Box 46, Wilton, CT  06897 

 

 

 

 www.StayatHomeinWilton.org 

May Volunteers  

of the Month 

Stay at Home in Wilton celebrates 
12th Anniversary Party Co-chairs 
Holly Wright–Warren and Karen 
Birck as Volunteers of the Month.  
These fabulous ladies worked well 
together and put together a terrific  
team. Karen said, “It was great to 
see our members out and about. 
Everyone was ready for a party and 
the mood was festive. The night 
came together beautifully.” Holly 
added, “As newcomers to the as-
signment, we worked really hard to 
make it a happy evening for all the 
guests, and we were thrilled that  
the party was such a success.” 

Stay at Home in Wilton Save-the-dates:  

Member and Volunteer extraordinaire 

Josina Gaus is one of many volunteers 

who generously helped out at the party.  

June 7th, 10 AM:  Rising Starr Horse 

Rescue Farm. 
June 8th, 4 - 6 PM:  Mediterranean 

Lifestyle:  Unlock 9 Keys to Health and 
Happiness.  
June 16th, 10 AM:  Elizabeth Park 

Rose Garden 
June 28th, 3 PM:  Releasing Stress 

through Meditation, Denise O’Hearn  

 

Holly Wright-Warren and Karen Birck  

Wilton High School students Grace 

Guglielmo, Amelia Essig, Elisabeth 

Drew helped out at the party.  


